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Year 1 Parent Workshop

16th March 


Nursery Parent 
Workshop

17th March


Reception Parent 
Workshop 

23rd March


Year 2 Parent Workshop

24th March


PTA Mother’s Day Sale

25th March (Infants only)


PTA Easter Egg Hunt

31st March


Easter Holiday

4th April - 18th April


First Day Back 
19th April 

For other important dates, 
please visit the Calendar 

page on our school website

D I A R Y  D A T E S :

This week, Reception have been learning about arctic and antarctic animals. 
We discovered a lot about polar bears and penguins, we also learnt about 
their habitats and the locations of the polar regions by using an atlas. 

Science with Reception

Thank you to all of the children who entered the WOW Walk to School 
Badge competition. There were so many amazing entries, it was very hard 
to choose just 3!


The entries that have been submitted were Freya from Giraffe class, Nazia 
from Penguin class and Ayan from Turtle class. 


Congratulations and let’s keep our fingers crossed for the final.

WOW Badge Competition 



Phone:  0208 505 0386 

Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com


E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Clues: 

1. Part of me is transparent 	  2. I have a crown 	 	 3. I have a ring, but no finger 


4. I like to be outside 	 5. You answer me, but I never ask you questions 


6. I am usually red, but some are cream or blue 	 7. I can reach really far but I am not very tall

Thank you to everyone who has given in their guesses, some of you are on the right track! 


Here are some more clues as to what it is. We would love to hear more of your guesses, please don’t 
forget to post them in the ballot box in the office with your name and class.

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

We believe that children achieve their very best when we work in partnership with our families. This 
term we will be resuming our popular parent workshops that provide a valuable opportunity for you to 
understand how you can support your child at home with their learning. 


Workshops will begin at 5pm and we will send further details very soon.


Year 1 - 16th March 	 Nursery - 17th March  	 Reception - 23rd March  	 Year 2 - 24th March 

What Am I?

The children in Year 1 have independently 
handcrafted an array of beautiful daffodils 
with Mrs Pert. 


We are celebrating Spring as well as 
refining our fine motor skills.


We have displayed them around the school 
for everyone to enjoy. 

Daffodils  

Parent Workshops

The PTA are hosting a Mother’s Day sale. If you would like your child to purchase a gift for their loved 
one, please send them into school (infants children only) on Friday 25th March with a named envelope 
containing the money. 


The gifts available will be priced between £1.50 to £6 (one gift per child). 

PTA Mother’s Day Sale  

The school is currently experiencing a shortage of carrier bags for the medical room. Please could you 
bring in any unwanted bags to the office. We would be very grateful for your donation. 

Donations
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